
From: BoardSec
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0160
Date: July 14, 2016 9:44:15 AM

 
 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca] 
Sent: July-14-16 5:13 AM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2016-0160
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
No more increases until the citys pay the same as us in delivery charges. Hydro one is
robbing us blind. What about the the 37 million overcharged? when we getting that back????
????? Tell wynne we've had enough and cant wait till 2018 election.

Name: Joe Bedfert

Address: 
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Fax: 0

Company:

 




